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Dear Sir/Madam,

We have pleasure in submitting our planning application for proposed external alterations to

no. 13A

Carlingford Road, NW3 1RY.

The proposed alterations consist of; new entry stairs to the lower ground floor with the
formation of a new bin store at ground floor. Extend lower ground floor single storey
extension to the rear with a green flat roof. Reinstate single leaf door and add new sash
window to the rear bedroom to replace exisitng.

In support of our application we enclose the following:

Site location plan and site plan at scales 1:1250 and 1:200 respectively.
Drawing no. 1001_10_201

Ground and Lower ground floor plans of existing and proposed front and rear at a
scale of 1:50. '

Drawing nos. 1001_20_201; 1001_20_202; 1001_20_203; 1001_20_204.

Existing and proposed front elevations at a scale of 1:50.

Drawing no. 1001_20_210.

Existing and proposed side elevations at a scale of 1:50.

Drawing no. 1001_20_211.

Planning application fee of £135.

Following my visit and consultation with the duty officer, | understand that we are not

required to submit a conservation area application and that the planning application
processing time is eight weeks. -

Should you have any queries regardihg this submission please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned.
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Liliana Griem

25 WORDSWORTH WALK « LONDON NW11 AU ® TEL 07776140559



